
 

 

March 24, 2025 

 

Boil Water Notice in 

Effect for:  
 

Point Enterprise WSC  
Customers in the Cotton Gin Area  

Effective until Further Notice 

 
Due to a main line repair of FCR 930, Point Enterprise WSC is issuing a Boil Water Notice 

until there is evidence of no harmful bacteria present. This is a precaution to ensure the 
drinking water is safe for human consumption.  

 

Point Enterprise WSC will inform customers when it is no longer necessary to boil the water, 

prior to consumption.  

 

For more information, please contact Robert Murphey @ 254-562-6295 or 137 LCR 499 
Mexia, TX 76667.  

 

General guidelines on way to lessen the risk of infection by bacteria and other disease-

causing organism are available from the EPA Safe Drinking Water Hotline @ 800-426-4791. 
 

           

 

 

  

 


